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          The second Saturday of 

the month of January we had 

our first youth group in el 

Buen Pastor! Praise the Lord! 
Nine youth were present and 

we can certainly count on 

more in the future.  

 We had a great day of 

manzanas con manzanas (apples to apples, which amazingly no one had played) guitar classes 

and a devotion on the Ten Commandments.  

If a Church is to grow, if visiting families are going to incorporate into generation 

members, there has to be 

something for the children of 

those families to be attracted. 

We already know our Lutheran 

Confessions are a true 

exposition of the Bible. But the 

people outside the local 

Lutheran neighborhood 

congregation don’t know that. 

We need to pull them in, 

through active congregations to 

be able to share with them the 

truth we take so well and often take for granted. 

All the while, however, a Cristo sea la Gloria. 

Amén.  

   

 The LCMS team in 

Mexico City is committed 

to strengthening our 

sister Lutheran Church in 

Mexico through 

evangelism, theological 

education, mercy 

ministry and youth 

programs. 

 If you have a 

Facebook, please like 

LCMS in Mexico City for 

updates 

 To learn more about 

the work in Mexico and 

how to support, follow 

the links: 

www.lcms.org/mcmiller 

   

Pastor Conrad (right), theological educator and Pastor for San Pedro and El Buen 

Pastor (temporarily) was given the honors of giving the first slice to the turkey.  
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